
 Liberty State Park  July Nature Programs 
Caven Point Low-Tide Beach Walk 

Wednesday, July 22   1:00pm-2:30pm   
Sunday, July 26   9:30am-11am     

Friday, July 31   10:00 am-11:30am 

 PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED 

Join us for a beach walk and scavenger hunt at Caven Point Beach! We will meet in 
Lot #1 on Morris Pesin Drive and then walk over to our beach area. This program is 

recommended for all ages who are comfortable walking the two-mile round trip    
distance. The terrain is flat but trail surface type varies. Children must be     

accompanied by an adult for the duration of the program. Please dress to be outdoors 
and wear closed toed-footwear.  All ages welcome.

Pre-registration is required for all programs. Space is limited. Face coverings are required  
and social distancing guidelines will be maintained throughout the program.*      

For more information or to register for a  
program, please contact the Nature Center at 201-915-3400 x202 or email  

LSPNatureCenter@dep.nj.gov. Children must be accompanied by an adult.     
Groups are limited to a maximum of six. 

∗Exceptions for individuals when a face covering would inhibit health and safety or for children under two 

years of age. Liberty State Park must be notified at the time of registration if an exception is needed. 

Any person planning on registering for this program, must agree to follow the CDC guidelines regarding       

visiting parks, which are: 1) Not attending if you are sick, have tested positive for COVID 19 and 

haven’t       recovered, or have been recently exposed to COVID-19; 2) Wearing a face covering (i.e., cloth or 

disposable mask that covers mouth and nose); 3) Staying at least 6’ away from people not in my own family 

group, and  4) washing (with soap and water) or sanitizing hands before and after the program.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/visitors.html 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/visitors.html

